
Wyoming medical review panel-repeal. 21LSO-0658, 1.0

HB0195

FISCAL NOTE

For the period beginning July 1, 2021 and ending June 30, 2022, one full-time 
position and associated funding is transferred from the Medicaid Review Office 
(unit 0701) to the Law Office (unit 0101) within the Attorney General's Office.

Any additional fiscal or personnel impact is not determinable due to insufficient 
time to complete the fiscal note process.
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